Fun and photos galore at 4-H Photography Camp

Source: Stephanie Blevins, 4-H youth development specialist 

Photography is an art form enjoyed by people of all ages. It allows them to permanently record memories of family and friends during special events, birthdays or trips. Photography is also used to capture breathtaking scenes found in nature, such as a remarkable sunset, a beautiful flower or an animal in the wild.

Since photography is a fun activity, and pictures are a vital to preserving our history for future generations, many people would love to become better photographers but do not have the opportunities or time to do so. However, through a unique pilot 4-H Photography Camp, 4-Hers and their parents or guardians can spend a weekend exploring the world through the eye of a camera lens. 
The camp begins Friday afternoon, Oct. 17 and runs through Saturday afternoon, Oct. 18 at North Central 4-H Camp in Carlisle. Steve Patton, agricultural communications specialist and photographer for the University of Kentucky College of Agriculture, will lead the camp.  
Youths and their parents will be able to take pictures of each other and the beautiful scenery surrounding the North Central 4-H Camp and they can print the photos they take during camp. They will participate in many exciting and educational activities including a photography scavenger hunt, contests, portrait photography, polish photos through a software program and learn how to take a “winning shot.” The camp provides a great opportunity to generate ideas and improve photography skills as youths begin to think about submitting photos for judging during the 2009 Kentucky State Fair. 


Not only will youth and their parents learn how to improve their photography skills at the camp, they’ll also be part of the unique bonding experience camp creates. Parents and children can become closer as they participate in camps activities, take pictures of each other and enjoy the overnight experience. 

Since this is a pilot program, space is limited. Only the first 20 campers and their parents will be able to attend the camp. The cost is $45 per person and includes three meals, lodging and all printing supplies.  Payment must be received by the state 4-H office to reserve a spot.  Checks should be made payable to the 4-H Foundation.  

4-Hers and parents that are attending should bring comfortable clothing, any type of digital camera, memory cards, battery chargers and any overnight necessities. Bringing a laptop is optional. 

The camp quickly is filling up; to reserve your spot or request more information on photography opportunities through 4-H, contact the (COUNTY NAME) Cooperative Extension Service. 

Educational programs of the Cooperative Extension Service serve all people regardless of race, color, sex, religion, disability or national origin. 
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